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Nemaha Central Board Reviews Logo Suggestions
(KMZA)-- The suggestions received for a logo for  Nemaha Central schools have been narrowed.
Superintendent Darrel Kohlman says the board of education this week reviewed the suggestions and
designated their preferences.
Kohlman said the options will be narrowed further by a group of administrators and staff members
for a final selection by students.
Students last month selected Thunder as the mascot for the new school that will open next school
year, combing Nemaha Valley and B & B schools.  The school colors will be purple and blue. 
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